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INVITATION FOR BIDS No: CS-2020-0027 
 

City of Globe 
Walliman Road Waterline Replacement 

Project 
 

Addendum #3 
Dated: 09/08/2020 

 
Notice to attend Bid Opening via Zoom invitation.   
 
Addendum No. 3 is being issued to advise Plan Holders that due to COVID-19 precautions, 
the City of Globe will be holding the bid opening for the Walliman Road Waterline 
Replacement project via Zoom at 2:00 P.M. on September 15, 2020. 
 
A Zoom invitation will be sent to all Plan Holders. 
 
The Due Date & Time remain the same: 09/15/2020 at 2pm AZ Local Time 
 
 

*** THIS CONCLUDES ADDENDUM NO. 3 *** 
 


